Booking is now open for next half term’s Pyjama Drama after school club. It is for children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 and is on Tuesday or Wednesday afternoons 3—4pm. The 6 week block costs £25, commencing on Tuesday 7th or Wednesday 8th January 2020. Demand is high as places are limited and therefore offered on a first come first served basis. If you have previously completed an online registration form simply make a BACS payment to secure your current place (Pyjama Drama, 09-01-28, 29102892). If your children does not currently attend and you would like to request a new place, please email donna@pyjamadrama.com stating which day your child would like to attend. Have a very Merry Christmas and Donna looks forward to lots of Pyjama Drama fun and adventures in the New Year. 

Best wishes
Donna

Donna Marston
‘Outstanding Achievement’ Award Winner 2019
‘Highly Commended’ Award Winner 2018
Manager of Pyjama Drama North Worcestershire & South Birmingham
01527 908 935
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Visit our Trustpilot page and let us know what you think (don’t forget to mention mine or Sophie’s name)!
www.pyjamadrama.com
Pyjama Drama North Worcestershire
Pyjama Drama South Birmingham




 

